Veldran, Katherine

Nora Hembree Battle <norahembreebattle@gmail.com>
2/23/2015 9:47:25 AM

RE: Conway Chamber 'Business Power Breakfast'

Nora,

Thank you for thinking of Governor Haley.

I will make sure the governor and scheduler is aware of this request.
Your dad is rockstar in Columbia! It's a pleasure working with him.
Thank you,

Katherine

Katherine F. Veldran

Director of Legislative Affairs | Office of Governor Nikki Haley
0: 803-734-5124 | C: 803-767-7583
KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

From: Nora Hembree Battle [mailto:norahembreebattle@gmail.com]
Sent: Friday, February 20, 2015 10:02 AM

To: Veldran, Katherine

Subject: Conway Chamber '‘Business Power Breakfast'

Good morning, Katherine!

My dad provided me with your contact information, but if I'm headed in the wrong direction please let me
know.

I would like to extend an invitation for Governor Haley to speak at an upcoming 'Business Power Breakfast'
hosted by the Conway Chamber of Commerce's Economic Development and Government Relations
Committees. These breakfasts are held quarterly, are free for Conway chamber members (only $10 for non-
members) and usually very well attended. Past speakers include Senator Lindsey Graham and other state
legislators. The breakfasts are sponsored by Santee Cooper.

We have a couple open dates later this year: Friday, June 5, and Friday, September 4. The power breakfasts are
generally held at 8 a.m. at the Horry Electric Cooperative Auditorium at 2774 Cultural Road in Conway.

We would be thrilled to have Governor Haley speak on either date, and I'm happy to provide you with any other
information your office may need.

Thanks so much for the consideration,

Nora Hembree-Battle

direct: (843) 655-7629
email: NoraHembreeBattle@gmail.com
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